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M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M  
 
DATE:   July 26, 2013 

TO:   Land Use Committee of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM:   Candace Havens, Director of Planning and Development 
 
MEETING DATE:  July 30, 2013 
  
CC:   Board of Aldermen 

Planning and Development Board 

On July 23rd, the Land Use Commission reviewed possible findings for approval of The Station at 
Riverside in a draft Board Order.  The Board Order is being revised to reflect the Committee’s 
recommendations and will be sent electronically to Board members and posted online on Monday so 
they are available for review by the Land Use Committee on the 30th.  Due to the number of items 
scheduled for review that night, it is likely that discussion of the Board Order will be limited to review 
of the updated findings only; review of Board Order conditions will be considered on August 6th. 
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